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State Legislative Consultants

* Randy Cain
dRepresented the City since 1995
dCurrent: $126,000 per year (two-year contract)
dLast increase was in 2023
dProposed: $126,000 per year (two-year contract)

« Kwame Walker
dRepresented the City since 1998
dCurrent: $120,000 per (two-year contact)
dLast increase was in 2023
dProposed: $120,000 per year (two-year contract)



State Legislative Consultants

* Lorena Campos
dRepresented the City since 2018
dCurrent: $93,000 per year (two-year contract)
dLast increase was in 2023
dProposed: $93,000 per year (two-year contract)

 Adam Burklund
dRepresented the City since 2022
dCurrent: $60,000 per (two-year contact)
dLast increase was in 2023
dProposed: $60,000 per year (two-year contract)



Next Steps

« City Council consideration of state legislative consultant contracts on
August 27, 2025.
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